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Congratulations!  Bedford Public Schools has been selected to receive a $5,000.00 grant for METCO program.  Your organization was
nominated to receive this grant by Michael Williams, a staff person at the Nellie Mae Education Foundation and selected because of your
hard work to support race equity in schools and your community.

Within the next two weeks you will receive an email from Michele Blasey on behalf of Nellie Mae Education Foundation Inc
<invites@hq.bill.com>.  The subject line will read: Nellie Mae Education Foundation Inc wants to pay you.  The email will contain
instructions for receiving the funds electronically or by a check through the mail. Please let me know if you do not receive the email within
the next two weeks.  

We ask that by September 1, 2023, you send a high-level summary statement that tells us how the funds were used. Should you have any
questions about the grant please contact me at (781) 348-4240 or scheney@nmefoundation.org. 

Wishing you a safe and happy holiday season!
Best,
Stephanie Cheney 
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